

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

March 1st- Dog Licenses Due
March 2nd- Planning
Commission
March 14th & 28th- City
Council





ELECTED OFFICIALS CONTACT INFORMATION

Mayor

Leonard Call (801) 940-6231 lcall@pleasantviewcity.com

City Council

Ann Arrington (801) 645-8881 aarrington@pleasantviewcity.com

Phil Nelsen (801) 389-4907 pnelsen@pleasantviewcity.com

Steve Gibson (801) 941-8100 sgibson@pleasantviewcity.com

Dave Marriott (801) 389-2191 dmarriott@pleasantviewcity.com

Sara Urry (801) 737-0523 surry@pleasantviewcity.com

MAYOR'S MESSAGE

The wonderful snow that Utah is famous for has returned in stunning fashion. The mountains we are so blessed to see daily are truly majestic in their beauty. I am hoping that as winter turns to spring, we might have what I call a true spring: mild to moderate daytime temperatures with cool nights. This will allow all that wonderful snow to come off the mountain slowly and help ease concerns about flooding. I hope that is what happens, but I encourage you to do as the city is doing. We are preparing for worst-case scenarios such as lots of rain and above-normal temperatures. Please look around your property and see what potential problems could arise. If you think you might need any equipment, such as sump pumps or hand tools, I encourage you to take stock now as stores may be in short supply if the weather turns on us. Please check your gutters and any drains that you might have in the street by your house and clear any debris if you can. If you can't and have concerns that the drains in the street are compromised, please notify the city. The city is stocking bags for emergency sandbagging. If you experience flooding, we will try to help. The magnitude of any problems will determine how much help we can provide. Please plan on being as selfsufficient as possible. We have a truly great community, especially when it comes to neighbors helping neighbors. Don't be afraid to ask for help. I always believe that we can get through just about anything if we are prepared. It seems like if we are geared up and ready that the problems hardly ever materialize. I hope that will be the case and that spring will cooperate and that the water will come off the mountain very efficiently and effectively.

As I have mentioned before, spring is my favorite time of the year. It brings a wonderful time of renewal. The air will be cleaner, the landscape will begin to brighten, and people will once again be able to get out and enjoy the fresh air and sunshine. Blossoms will be coming. It just makes me feel renewed and ready to jump into summer. I hope each of you feels the same. Remember as we head outside for the coming spring, that you protect yourselves and especially your children from those deadly UV rays that Utah is so famous for. A simple sunburn now can come back to haunt them as skin cancer when they are older.

As always, I am committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View remains the best place to not only grow up, but the best place to grow old.

Mayor Leonard Call





RECREATION REGISTRATION NOTICE

Baseball/Softball/Tball registration will be open March 1st-22nd (that's 3 whole weeks)!
Please note this window is smaller than in the past to meet jersey ordering deadlines.

Sign up early!

https://pleasantview.sportsites.com/player



Calling all local artists and performers!!

Pleasant View City is looking for local musicians and singers to share their talent at our Food Truck Giddy Up events this 2023 season!

These are well attended, fun community gatherings where your talent will shine!

If you are interested, please contact Sara Urry at (801)737-0523 or surry@pleasantviewcity.com



Come join the youth city council in helping clean up part of our city!!

Meet at the city office building on Monday, March 20th at 4:00pm

Come ready to roll up your sleeves!

Refreshments will be served.



Remember, from November 15 through March 15, it is unlawful for any person to park a motor vehicle, recreational vehicle, trailer, any other vehicle, or object of any kind, on any public street or right of way while snow plows are operating or while streets are snow or ice covered. It is also unlawful to throw snow into the street.

The plows need to be able to do their job and clear the streets. Citations may be issued for failure to comply with these important safety regulations. Thank you for your cooperation.



Please join us as we celebrate Pleasant View Founders Day 2023

Parade: Saturday June 24 - 10 a.m.

Apply online: https://forms.gle/5nXtgqhLj7qgdf1h6
Questions? Email: charrison@pleasantviewcity.com



Did you know we have a senior center right here in our community? This center provides daily activities, informational classes, dancing, meals and much, much more! The center is open daily and has an inhouse director to help you with all your questions!

Please visit their website and social media for more information.

https://northviewseniorcenter.org/



Pleasant View Historic Homes "Then & Now"

Thursday, March 30, 2023 | 7:00 PM

Pleasant View City Hall, 520 West Pleasant View Drive –

Basement

Learn about Pleasant View's rich history and the homes that contribute to the character of our great community. The Pleasant View Heritage Foundation is sponsoring this event in coordination with the City. The discussion includes review of a prepared map featuring over 100 homes from the 19th Century. These dwellings are still in existence today and are comprised of structural materials including dirt, mud, logs, and brick. All are invited to attend and participate in this event.

